

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Head of School: Miss. Libby Thomassen Executive Headteacher: Mrs. Salima Ducker

Tuesday, 10th September 2024

Year Five Prefects

Dear Pupils,

As you know, I spoke to you in class today about the new and exciting role of prefects at Green Ridge for children in Year Five.

As some of the eldest and most senior children within the school, the role of the prefect will enable you to:

- Develop your leadership skills
- Develop your ability to work in a team
- Develop your ability to use your initiative
- Become actively involved in the day to day running of the school
- Be an ambassador for Green Ridge

We need successful prefects to:

- Be positive about the academy and wish to share their enthusiasm with visitors to the school and other pupils
- Be good role models to all pupils
- Lead by example
- Be reliable and trustworthy
- Be kind and caring towards, and supportive of, other pupils
- Be committed to the prefect role and Green Ridge

There is no expectation that you will have to undertake the prefect role; however, if you feel that you fit these criteria and would like to apply, please write me a letter (handwritten or typed) which tells me why you want to be a prefect, and why you think you are the right person for this role. Your letter must be handed to me by **Monday**, **16**th **September**. Following applications, I will be speaking to those pupils who have applied to talk about the next steps in being a prefect.

If you want to come and find out any more about the role, please do come and see me.

Yours faithfully,

MAUROL

Miss Megan. Ellison

Year 5 Curriculum Team Leader

